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At PECO, safety is our top priority, and we want people who live and work in our community to
stay safe around natural gas. To that end, we have created Natural Gas Safety for Everyone, an
informational brochure on reporting odors, recognizing potential hazards, and calling 811. 

 
https://www.peco.com/SiteCollectionDocuments/Natural%20Gas%20Safety%20Brochure%20FINAL.pdf#search=brochure

Supporting Documents

natural_gas_safety_brochure_final.pdf 3.96 MB

http://www.westpottsgrove.org/home-page/page/peco-natural-gas-safety-everyone
https://www.peco.com/SiteCollectionDocuments/Natural%20Gas%20Safety%20Brochure%20FINAL.pdf#search=brochure
http://www.westpottsgrove.org/media/1846

